
               

                        News Notes for March 8th, 2024 

Dear Parents and Students of Prince of Peace 

Lutheran Church and School, 

 

Thought for the Day 

 
 

 

 
12 SEEDS Parent Night- 6:30-7:30pm 

19 PTAL Meeting 6:30pm 

22 Parent Hawaiian Gala- NOON 

DISMISSAL 

22 3rd Quarter Ends 

27 3rd Quarter and SOM Awards- 2:30pm 

28 HAPPY BIRTHDAY- Mrs. Salazar 

28 Maundy Thursday- NOON DISMISSAL 

29- 4/7 NO SCHOOL- Easter Break 

 

 
8 School Resumes 

15 HAPPY BIRTHDAY- Miss Maria 

16 PTAL Meeting- 6:30pm 

19 Family Talent Show Night 

30 HAPPY BIRTHDAY- Mrs. Walton 

 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

Today in our faculty devotions the Bible verse was 

Proverbs 18:10; “The name of the Lord is a fortified 

tower; the righteous run to it and are safe.” We were 

reminded that we can overcome all temptations and 

troubles if we learn to feel the strength and tenderness of 

your heavenly Father. 

After this wonderful reminder of God’s love this week we 

also prayed for these amazing people: Joshua (7), Ms. 

Kayleen, Mr. Jones, Santiago (5), Anderson (1), 

Carlee (4), God bless each of them. 

 

We have a lot coming up at Prince of Peace over the next 

few weeks: 

Tuesday, March 12 at 6:30 -we have our SEEDS parent 

night the topic will be “social media and how to keep your 

kids safe”. Please join us for this very important topic for 

all parents. We will be giving out free dress passes for 

those in attendance as well as raffling off a $50 Amazon 

gift card that night. There will be child care provided but if 

you can please email Ms. Heather or myself if you will be 

needing child care so we are prepared with staffing. 

Friday, March 22 -is our 2nd  annual Prince of Peace 

Gala. This year we will be a Hawaiian themed event. 

Tickets are on sale in the office. We hope all families of 

Prince of Peace come to this wonderful event for dinner, 

entertainment, fellowship, and auction items. 

Easter Break  -starts on March 28th  (1/2 day of school) 

and we return back to school on Monday, April 8th. 

 

Thank you to those who attended our first “Snack and 

Chat” yesterday. 

God is Good and We are Blessed, 

Mr. Violette 

jviolette@princeofpeaceanaheim.org 
 

 
 

mailto:jviolette@princeofpeaceanaheim.org


 
EARLY BIRD REGISTRATION HAS BEGUN 

We have begun Early Bird Registration for 
the 2024-2025 School Year!  Registration 
packets are being sent home with your child.  
Register before April 26th to take advantage 
of our Early Bird Discount!   
 
*EARLY BIRD DRAWINGS 

• The first 24 families to register (and 
pay their registration fee in full), will be 
entered into a drawing for a $500 
AMAZON gift card! 

• Register before April 26th, to be entered 
into a drawing for FREE 
REGISTRATION! 

 
 

 
PARENT GALA 

Join us for our Parent Gala on Friday, March 
22nd, from 6:30-9:00pm!  We will have 
complimentary desserts and entertainment, 
food and mocktails will be available for 
purchase.  We will also have a silent auction, 
with baskets to bid on, one of them being 
tickets to see Jennifer Lopez!  Tickets are 
available for purchase in the school office.  
$10 for a single ticket, or $15 for a couple.  
Hope to see you there! 

 

SEEDS Parent Information Night 
SEEDS will be holding a Parent Information 
Night on Tuesday, March 12, from 6:30-7:30.  
This will be about SOCIAL MEDIA, and how to 
keep children safe.  We will be giving free 
dress passes to all the students whose 
parents attend, and you will be entered into a 
drawing for a $50 Amazon gift card!  
Childcare will be provided.   

 

 
 

DON’T FORGET TO SET YOUR 
CLOCKS FORWARD THIS 

WEEKEND! 


